
 

 

 
3 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Fee changes with effect from 1 April 2021  
 
I am writing to inform you of fee increases which will take effect from 1 April 2021.  
The Trustees of St Barnabas Out of School Club have conducted a detailed review of fee 
rates in order to notify customers in advance of increases required from the start of the new 
school year. 
 
Several factors have been identified impacting on the sustainability of the club. Without 
these increases St Barnabas OOSC will be unable to continue providing childcare. 
 

Proposed fees 2021/22 
 
Breakfast Club  £4.75 
 
After School Club  

£9.75  

  
 
During this past financial year, financial investment has been made to improve the quality of 
care provided at St Barnabas Out of School Club. As St Barnabas Out of School Club is a 
charity, Trustees ensure that any surplus funds generated are reinvested into the club. 
 
More information about government funding is available via the childcare choices’ website 
at www.childcarechoices.gov.uk  
 
If you have any queries you are always welcome to contact us, please call 07766191405 or 
email stbarnabas@yorkchildcare.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 

Chair Of Trustees 

 


